
 

 

Date: 18th March, 2025 
 
To, 
The Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”) 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI Listing Regulations, please note that Securities and Exchange 
Board of India has issued an administrative warning letter to the Company for Non-Compliance with 
Regulation 45 (1) of SEBI Listing Regulations.  
 
The said letter is attached herewith as Annexure A. 
 
The Company has always believed in good Corporate Governance and assures that it shall always 
abide by the rules & regulations applicable to the Company. 
 
Additionally, we confirm that the SEBI advisory letter will be duly placed in our next Board Meeting, 
and updates, if any, will be provided to SEBI and the Stock Exchange.  
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For AEONX DIGITAL TECHNOLOGY LTD. 
 
 
 
MANAN SHAH 
DIRECTOR  
(DIN: 06378095) 
 
Encl: As above 
 
 



Annexure A
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